
Good afternoon. In regards to HB 2500, I am in opposition to the raising of this tax. Our tourist industry has been hard hit this year 
due to the pandemic and forest fires. They do not need to charged more money. I understand they pass that on to the customer, 
however, we want to encourage tourism not throw up roadblocks. Please vote no on this bill.  Thank you.


